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St. Mary’s Junior Boys N.S.

St. Flannan’s Street

Nenagh

Co. Tipperary
Phone No. 067-32005
E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
Website:www.stmarysjuniorboysnenagh.com
                                                                                         September 2013
Dear Parents, 
The school term has begun and we hope it will be a very good year for us all. We welcome all our new pupils and in particular the Junior Infant children. We are glad to report that they are settling in well. 
A very special welcome to the children attending ‘ Sonas ‘ pre-school our new Autism class. This is a new development for the school and we wish Ms. Orla Galvin class teacher, together with S.N.A ’s Noreen And Margaret the very best of luck for the coming year. The new building for the A.S.D. unit will commence early next year.
We also extend a warm welcome to our new teachers Ms. Ciara Harrington (Junior Infants )  and Mr. Marc O’Meara (Senior Infants ) and our new S.N.A. Christine Raleigh.
                        A Few Reminders. 
Junior Infant Children. At this stage we ask parents of Junior Infant children to allow your child to walk independently from the school door to his own classroom.

Parking. Please do not use the car park entrance when dropping off or collecting your child from school. I have been asked by the Town Council to remind you to be extra careful and vigilant at these times. The Health and Safety of your child is of the utmost importance to us , so we ask you to exercise consideration when and where you park.

Body Piercing  and the wearing of ear-rings/ rings is NOT allowed in our school.
Class Money. We note from our records that to date some parents have not yet paid the class money. Due to cutbacks by the D.E.S. it is vital that every parent contributes. The class money covers your child’s insurance, photocopying, art materials, copies, folders etc.  
€75 -Senior Infants & 1st Class                                        

€100 – Junior Infant Classes (books included )

 Flag Day. Our Parents Council are organising a Flag Day on October 3rd & 4th. This group of parents work very hard all year organising events and fundraising for the school. On this occasion they will need your support too, so please spare an hour or two to help with the collection.
Labels. Please ensure you label your child’s coat, jumper and tracksuit top by the end of September.

Birthday Invitations  Birthday Invitations are not to be distributed by parents or children in the school building. This practice can cause upset to other children, so please make alternative arrangements.
School Start Time. School starts at 8.55 a.m. each morning. Please make sure you have your child in by this time.

Your co-operation is greatly valued by the school as together we can make the difference to your child’s education. 

                                                    Thanking you,

                                                        Yours faithfully,

                                                           ___________________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
